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Kudos to Jeanne
Roberts

 

Jeanne Roberts,
who has taught and
taken a variety of
OLLI courses, 
recently got an
award from the
Folger
Shakespeare
Library's Teaching
Shakespeare
Institute for her
work as a founding
scholar-director of
the Folger's annual
summer program
for high school
teachers. Jeanne is
a professor emerita
at American
University. 
 

Quick Links

OLLI Website

WAMU Night

Join OLLI Chair Ed Goldin for OLLI Night during the
WAMU pledge drive between 5:00 and 8:00 p.m. on
Wednesday October 20, 2010. Seven additional
volunteers are needed.

The phone bank is located in the WAMU studios 4000
Brandywine Street, NW, within a block of the AU/Tenley
METRO station. These pledge drives are noted for their
delicious (and healthy) buffets donated by up and coming
Metro area restaurants.  You'll be in the middle of the
action to observe network feeds and local broadcast
operations for the DC market's second highest rated radio
station during this "drive time" period.

Station staff will give us a 20-minute training session on
phone room procedures, pledge recording, and premium
("thank you gift") structures before we go to the phones. 
Volunteers record pledge calls on pre-printed forms.  No
computer skills are necessary. Station staff and
experienced phone room managers are at your side to
assist you for any special situations.

Parking is limited around WAMU.  Metered parking may
be available on 40th street NW, between Wilson High
School and back of CVS/Whole Foods

OLLI will receive several on-air acknowledgments during
our tour of duty. In addition, OLLI participation will further
support our affiliation with the American University
community.

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001y1ltD-1ldJDzDiVwNHG-Es5HooYJqU2RTJRjSvwn_LiyjeQXwVNZuDlRoQWLE0mBTuw_IPg0Kxnt4PwIYP00CBlW72v5EMdji4Cik5s0j0IPI4IzZFCobP2S6QoajqAmK3zuDQMRkjN-QGEa4wXPbpU9V9vo3XY8p-p6Yfe3uCs=&c=&ch=


American University
Website

AU Library Classes
Website

AU Community Relations
Website

The time to "seal the deal" is limited. Volunteers accepted
on a "first come" basis. Please call Larry McCarthy at 202-
363-9846 of email ltmccarthy@verizon.net by Monday, 16
August.  Thanks

Baseball Tickets Available

OLLI member, Stanley Cohen has generously donated a
block of tickets to the Washington Nationals games on
Wednesday, September 22 at 7:05 pm  and Thursday,
September 23 at 4:35 pm at Nationals Park against the
Houston Astros. If you are interested in the Wednesday
7:05 tickets email the OLLI office with the number of
tickets you need and your address and we will mail you
the tickets on a first come-first serve basis.  If you are
interested in the Thursday, 4:35 pm tickets, please email
Barbara Rollinson at Bjcbcr@aol.com and let her know
how many tickets you would need, and if you are
interested in carpooling.

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001y1ltD-1ldJDzDiVwNHG-Es5HooYJqU2RTJRjSvwn_LiyjeQXwVNZuBU1FhGQ4KeRDScgODlalsVFv--X2RKesatiXoSD30f0jefySsoptX1Z5fMTWyge6U7mTB1AJa3k1C4v99uXJVVTeZC5XVCWS1cPnw7KwhPGcDQfH5aRlwY=&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001y1ltD-1ldJDzDiVwNHG-Es5HooYJqU2RTJRjSvwn_LiyjeQXwVNZuL01BRqEbu4q7QN8e2uFrIjknbbwXXwvl_bq-boqheceRkMDChoetWgALcflbVQWs157mr3J7-lg0TULE7DqehIGSK8RcUruzyubMgmnwGicvvC-l8GzK0XiQqi85wc-FBfOjMdOjmUStPhqCDs29yEhHt29D-FH_2z0LEJoBjwEMGV4pTtTdXh1IdJnxkFR7A==&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001y1ltD-1ldJDzDiVwNHG-Es5HooYJqU2RTJRjSvwn_LiyjeQXwVNZuL01BRqEbu4qBMYZvcxQ3oWCInkZOWgfgt7mVs6oco_WKbdjtsLpSudSEw07skyDEyB2WnhjQOmMc2rypLM-rJduNlnxJVa1n7TKZINh1tmFmTH8VaQy2CQPGhD2WEdB7GZ_vmYn6OlDvTWQanyqYl4=&c=&ch=
mailto:Bjcbcr@aol.com

